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Headteacher: Mrs Nicola McArdle

DIARY DATES 

What a week it has been at Barrow! From our Year 5 children meeting real-life astronaut
Tim Peake to the exciting sighting of zebras outside the school, there has been so much
to celebrate. 

Our house captains have been actively working with the police to monitor speeding on the
main road, while Year 6 collaborated with Citizens Advice to share their voices on
important issues. 

It’s inspiring to see our children engaged in such meaningful activities and their exciting
learning journey.

 I would like to address an error made by the school regarding the election of parent
governors. As a result, we will be postponing this election until the Spring term. We
appreciate your understanding and hope that everyone will participate and vote again
when the time comes. Thank you to those who expressed interest in this important role;
your commitment is truly valued.

As a reminder, we will be having a church service at Clitheroe URC this Sunday at 10:30 am,
and all are welcome to join us.

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend! Lets hope and pray for no rain tomorrow as
volunteers undertake our first DIY SOS project to revamp the EYFS outdoor area.

Mrs McArdle 



THIS WEEK
Holiday Club is Back!

For bookings:-
https://enrolmy.com/progressive-sports-

south-lancashire/book-now/7-Barrow-
Primary-School-Holiday-Camp

Thank you to all who supported our Harvest
Collection for Ribble Valley Foodbank who

collected 100 kilos of food

THE BOOK FAIR IS IN TOWN! 
Don't worry if you missed it today, it will be here

after school on Monday until 3.45pm.
Cash only please!



Rooted in God's love,everyone growing togetherto bethe best that we can be

THIS WEEK

Star Awards Headteacher Awards

Our Year 6 children participated in the "Northern
Bus Tour" led by Citizens Advice UK

Mrs Grimes

visited Elm

class to find

out what it was

like when she

was a little girl

Sycamore Class organised
and ran a ‘Memory Café’

14 of our year 6 children took part in the

Ribble Valley Cross Country Race!

Our Year 5 children had an out-of-this-world experience  meetingreal-life astronaut Tim Peake

Speed tracking with police

Zebra  crossing campaign


